Cocoa Police Department

TO: Michael Haughey
Department Inspector
Florida Department of Law Enforcement
4700 Terminal Drive
Fort Myers, Florida 33907

FROM: Sergeant C. Bradshaw
Cocoa Police Department
DUI Testing Supervisor
1226 West King Street
Cocoa, Florida 32922

DATE: March 18, 2021

SUBJECT: March 18, 2021, Agency Inspection failures

Attention Michael Haughey,

During the March Agency Inspection, two Ambient Air Failures occurred due to acetone being present in
the air around the instruments.
1.  Acetone was poured into the sink during one of the tests.

2. The other failure occurred when Intoxilyzer 80-001000 was purging the interferant test back into
the air, and the Intoxilyzer 80-001260 detected it.

Also, when asked to perform the mouth alcohol test(Intoxilyzer 80-001260,) | caused the failure by using
too much mouth alcohol solution.,

P to contact me.
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